
Dear MAFFI expansion supporter, 
 
  Thank you for your consideration on the Ford Model A Museum Expansion. Your support is 
greatly appreciated to achieve our goal.  The following points will help you with the picture of 
your vehicle to make the plaque look great and highlight your Model A. 
 

A. Please make sure your vehicle is placed on a flat surface and NOT on grass or gravel.  The 
grass will distort the tires when printed. 

B. Make sure your car is photographed without any background at all.  No trees, garage or 
other cars.  Trees and such will distort the windows of your vehicle and it makes removing 
them very difficult. 

C. Your best image is to take a side view or ¾ view from the front. These will make the best 
picture. 

D. We WILL re-do your plaque(s) if need be after printing.   
E. NO persons can be in the image please. 
F. Take a look at some of the examples below to help you.  

 
Images that will not work to the feature the car perfectly: 

 
 

Examples of Pictures that WILL work to highlight your vehicle  

   
 

I hope this helps everyone. For more information on the My A Program email Val Maron at  
http://TheMyAProgram@gmail.com or 847-951-5858 For more information on pictures of your 

car contact Mark Maron at A7191mark@gmail.com or 847-302-7900 


